
École Deer  Meadow School
Chinook 's Edge School Division

Week of   Sept . 19 - 23, 2022

Sept. 19 - Picture Day

Sept. 23 - No School

Week at  a Glance

From the Gym
Cross Country practices will be held on 
Mondays, Wednesdays and Thursdays from 
3:15 to 4:00.

Information is also posted on our EDMS 
website Calendar.

We are still looking for any parents interested 
in helping to coach volleyball. Please contact 
the school if you are interested.

École Deer  Meadow School 
5411 61st Ave,  Olds AB,  T4H 1T2

(403)556-1003 www.deermeadow.ca deermeadow@cesd73.ca

A m essage f rom  Parent  Council:

Thank you to everyone who joined us at our 
first meeting of the year! We are off to a great 
start and look forward to seeing more of you 
at our Annual General Meeting on Monday, 
October 3rd at 7pm where we will vote in new 
executive members. If you are even a litt le bit 
interested in holding a position, please reach 
out to us and we will be happy to share with 
you what would be required. We are also 
looking for some parent volunteers to help 
organize and support a lunch program at 
Deer Meadow, if this sounds like something 
you would like to help with please send us an 
email deermeadowparentcouncil@gmail.com.

Welcom e Back  BBQ & Band Inst rum ent  Rent al 
Night :

Ecole Deer Meadow School is excited to invite our 
community to the school for a welcome back 
barbecue on Tuesday, September 27th, from 
5:30-7:30pm.  We will be set up with a barbecue out 
back serving hot dogs with juice/water and a treat 
for $3 or $5 per family.  We hope you can join us for 
a time to reconnect with us!

Parents/guardians of band students who are 
interested in setting up an instrument rental are also 
welcome on this night to come inside for a 
presentation in the gym at 6:00pm about this, and to 
check out the instruments and set up a rental 
agreement.

EDMS News
Ter ry Fox:

Deer Meadow students will take part 
in the school Terry Fox Run next 
Thursday afternoon (September 
22nd). This is our annual 
non-competitive event that raises 
funds and awareness for cancer 
research.  We are asking students to 
wear red on that day and to bring a 
"Toonie for Terry", or a donation of 
any amount that we will forward to 
the Terry Fox Foundation.  With just 
under 500 people in the building this 
year (students and staff) we have set 
an optimistic goal of raising $1000!

Details and the ability to donate online are 
available HERE on our school Terry Fox webpage.

https://schools.terryfox.ca/5794


Register by 

September 21st

Click  here for more information

https://www.deermeadow.ca/communication/community-and-surrounding-area-opportunities
https://www.deermeadow.ca/communication/community-and-surrounding-area-opportunities
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